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• Board Resolution 2017-03 – adjusting the hourly rate used in fee 
calculation and establishing a CPI escalator to recover the actual costs 
of service

• Board Resolution 2019-06 – creating flexibility in the application of 
the CPI escalator and allowing for individual fee adjustment when 
necessary

• Board Resolution 2020-06 – Food establishment and water 
recreation facility fees are reduced for the 2020-2021 permit cycle to 
75% and 50% of their established fees

• Board Resolution 2021-02 – fees for 2022 are held at their 
established level without a CPI increase



• Increase Food and Living Environment Program fees 
using the CPI escalator

• Increase specific Food and Living Environment Program 
fees which are significantly out of alignment with cost of 
providing the service

• Reduce Drinking Water and Onsite Sewage Program 
specific fees

• Hold Solid and Hazardous Waste Program fees at current 
levels


	Slide Number 1
	Current Fee Schedule History
	Proposed 2023 Fee Adjustments

